
Town of Plymouth Police Building Committee 
80 Main Street Telephone: (860)585-4001 

Terryville, Connecticut 06786 Fax: (860)585-4015 
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Police Building Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

April 28, 2021 

1. Call to Order: Chairman Victor Mitchell called the scheduled April 28, 2023.~~olice

Building Committee Virtual Zoom Meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. F'l. 

Roll Call: Present were: Chairman Victor Mitchell, Vice-Chairman Michael Audette, 
Committee Member/ Fire Chief Mark Sekorski, Committee Member Ann Marie Rheault, 

Committee Member/Officer Christopher Latimer and Committee Member/Sergeant Cesar 
Beiros. Also present: Police Chief Karen Krasicky and Brian Humes from Jacunski Humes. 

2. Fire Exit Notifications: NIA 


3. Pledge of Allegiance: 

Chairman Mitchell led the group in the Pledge of Allegiance. 


4. Approval of Minutes dated March 24, 2021 


A motion was made by Committee Member/Fire ChiefMark Sekorski, seconded by Committee 
Member/Officer Christopher Latimer to approve the minutes ofMarch 24, 2021. This motion 
was approved unanimously. 

5. New Business: 
a. Discuss and take action on developing and marketing of project 
Committee Member Ann Marie Rheault discussed the video which will be shared once she 
receives it. 

Chariman Mitchell reported that he spoke with Mayor Merchant today. The funding from the 
State passed favorable through the Committee. It is at the next level (House and Senate). The 
town is asking for about $11,000,000. A referendum date will not be scheduled until the Mayor 

hears back from the State. Representative John Piscopo is supporting this project. 

Police Chief Karen Krasicky stated the Police Commission is in full support of the building. 

Committee Member/Fire Chief Mark Sekorski asked about material increase. 

Brian Humes stated there is an ability to adjust the numbers as there is a contingency built in. 
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The Committee will hold off on the brochure until financial numbers are known. 

Committee Member Ann Marie Rheault is working with Connor (webmaster) to have a tab for 
the Police Building Committee. Minutes, Agendas, Schematics, full study and the link to the 

video will be posted. The narrative and charge will be added on the home page. 

A discussion took place about setting up a separate email and who will be the contact. Linda 

Schnaars will monitor the emails and she will forward them to the Chairman. 

Chairman Mitchell wants the public to know that the Committee has been doing work on this for 
many months. 

Committee Member Ann Marie Rheault went over the Facebook page she created. 

Brian Humes will forward brochures from other communities to Committee Member Ann Marie 
Rheault. 

Committee Member Ann Marie Rheault stated that Clem works for the Hometown Foundation 
and his time that he did to create the video is being donated. They do a lot of work with law 

enforcement. 

6. Public Comment: None 

7. Committee Member Comments: None 

Next meeting: May 26, 2021 @ 5 :30 PM 

8. Adjournment: 
There being no further business ofthe Police Building Committee, a motion was made by 
Vice-Chairman Michael Audette, seconded by Committee Member/Fire ChiefMark Sekorski 
to adjourn. This motion was approved unanimously. The meeting ended at 6:00 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

L~ 
Recording Secretary 
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